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Dear Members of the City Council,

It is extremely important and beneficial that Kansas City continues on the right path on
improving biking and walking infrastructure. This project is essential to improving the lives of
every Kansas City citizens and making sure people who are passionate about active
transportation or who do not have access to a car can safely travel through our beautiful city.
Kansas City needs to be a leader in active transportation in the U.S., and this is a great place to
start. Please vote in support of Ordinance 230613 and Resolution 230618.

Regards, 
Nolan Oehrke 
3957 Warwick Blvd
Kansas City, MO 64111
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